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I oppose this bill.  My husband was a forest engineer for his career and during that 

time many people were employed in the forest industry.  By employing more people 

the state would generate more tax revenue. In the past a healthy logging industry 

created a lot of revenue, if you look. There were few wild fires in Oregon as well.  We 

need to get back to a healthy logging industry in Oregon, employ people and create 

strong business.  Taxing the industry that has already been hit by environmentalists 

and government for years does nothing to help Oregon. Are you here to help Oregon 

get better? 


